
March 26, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
RR# 12 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I would like to introduce myself. I am a retired teacher with a BS 
degree in US History (along with business, guidance, etc.). My love 
has always been history, first and foremost. I have followed JFK 
from his life in the Senate to his untimely death in Dallas and have 
continued with all the assassination materials. I have a son who is 
an attorney-at-law whom I have taught to share my avid interest in the 
Kennedy saga. 

I have recently tracked down (and prize very highly) three of your 
books: Post Mortem, Whitewash II, Whitewash IV. My hope at this time 
is that you might have for sale WHITEWASH; THE REPORT ON THE WARREN 
REPORT. 

I am enclosing an envelope for your convenience in replying to my 
presumptious inquiry. 

cerely 

Martha A. Moyer 

I am elated that information so diligently gathered in the early years 
following the assassination is, at last, being vindicated. However, I 
cannot really believe the sealed files will contain anything damaging 
as the "keepers" surely would not have been so foolish or inept. 


